
Happy New Year!
Katya Armistead, Ed.D.
Assistant Vice Chancellor &
Dean of Student Life 

Welcome back! 

I hope you all had a long and
restful break and are excited
to be back on our beautiful
campus. January is a time for
new beginnings and
opportunities, so check out
what's new in this newsletter!

If your new years resolution is to do better in your classes, take
advantage of the resources offered on campus, like CLAS! Campus
Learning Assistance Services can help you with any subject area and
general study skills. 

If you'd like to have lunch with the Assistant Vice Chancellor & Dean of
Student Life, Katya Armistead, email sa-studentlife@ucsb.edu to enter.
Any number of students may be chosen per month. Our December
winners will be notified shortly. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us at StudentLife@sa.ucsb.edu if you
have any questions or comments. Happy November!
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https://clas.sa.ucsb.edu/
http://www.twitter.com/ucsbavcdos
http://www.instagram.com/ucsbavcdos/
https://hacsb.org/wpfb-file/trainingprogramapplicationpacket2017-pdf/
http://raselectionucsb.weebly.com/
http://eop.sa.ucsb.edu/jobs
https://orgsync.com/35502/forms/344242
http://osl.sa.ucsb.edu/leadership/awards
http://food.ucsb.edu/
http://mcnair.ucsb.edu/
http://osl.sa.ucsb.edu/leadership/awards


Job and Internship
Opportunities

The Housing Authority of the City of
Santa Barbara
is currently recruiting to fill internship positions—both part-
time and full-time—within our agency.  Internships are for
six months with the possibility of a six-month extension,
and the pay rate is $12.50/hour.  This is a great
opportunity for students or recent grads to gain valuable
work experience and expand their knowledge of social
service programs and critical community issues. 

Apply

Educational Opportunity Program
(EOP) at UCSB

Click the image above to
explore all the resources
available on campus to
improve food security. 

Click the image above to
learn more about the McNair
Scholars Program.  

Click the image above to
learn more about the Edison
Program Opportunities.  

https://hacsb.org/wpfb-file/trainingprogramapplicationpacket2017-pdf/
http://food.ucsb.edu/
http://mcnair.ucsb.edu/
http://mcnair.ucsb.edu/edison.html


Apply

RA (Resident Assistant) Application
We are thrilled to announce that Residential & Community
Living is looking for Resident Assistants for 2019-20! We
will be hiring a team of 141 RAs to lead and support our
residents in undergraduate residence halls and
apartments. This is an incredibly fulfilling leadership
position with a really great compensation package. RAs
are responsible for programming, mentoring, advising,
ensuring safety, and connecting residents to each other
and to our community. 

The online RA Application is open now and closes on
January 14th at noon. For more information about what
the job entails, please feel free to visit our website or
our instagram account. Additionally, If you have any
questions about our process, please email me or our RA
Selection Committee at ucsb.raselection@gmail.com.

http://eop.sa.ucsb.edu/jobs
http://raselectionucsb.weebly.com/
https://www.instagram.com/ucsbraselection/
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